People's pleas ignored

To the Editor:

This is in reply to Melissa Meredith's letter regarding the senators ignoring the will of the people. Mrs. Meredith stated apparently our state Senate believes it knows better than the voters.

Mrs. Meredith, you are a member of the North Olmsted Planning and Design Commission. Recently at one of the commission meetings you voted to recommend a zoning change in the Butternut Ridge area. A large number of residents were at that meeting asking for the zoning to remain the same. Some of them even pleaded with you not to make the change.

You took the same action as the senators did (which

you criticized); you ignored the people's pleas. Do you listen to the developers or the residents that are affected? Dean McKay **North Olmsted**